From: Castle, Glen [glen.castle@westernsouthernlife.com)

Sent; Wednesday, June 24, 2009 1:43 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: Regulatory notice 09-25 Opposed

| have been in the life insurance and annuity business for 32 years with the same company. | am licensed series six also
for the past twelve or so years. | agree with federal regulation of securities, but not fixed an nuity products. | think that it
should be on a state basis handled by the department of insurance through a suitabilty requirement statement. | don't see
any reason to expand FINRA.

For this reason | do not support 09-05,

Thank you,

Glen T. Castle CLU, ChFC, LUTCF



